
 

 

30th April 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 ‘Bringing Nature Alive’ visit – Friday 10th May, 2019 
 
We are very pleased to have a visit from the World Life Conservation Organisation which 
promotes conservation through education.  
 
The ‘Bringing Nature Alive’ visit will take place on Friday 10th May.  It will link in with our science 
topic ‘Animals’.  The children will be introduced to some exotic animals from different habitats 
including bearded dragons, snakes, tortoise, giant land snails and also scorpions and tarantulas.  
They will have the opportunity to handle some of these animals (except the tarantulas and 
scorpions).   
 
To cover the cost of this experience we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child.  
Please note that unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contribution then the experience will 
not be able to go ahead. 
 
Please could you complete the attached form and return it by Friday 3rd May, thank you in 
advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ricketts, Mrs Dennis and Miss Casey 
The Year 1 Team 
 

 
Name of child: _______________________________________ 
 

[  ] I give permission for my child to handle the animals. 
 
[  ] I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the visit. 
 
Allergy details: 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________ 
Printed name of Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________________ 


